From: Nelson, Nicholas 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 10:20 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Weber, Elisabeth
Subject: RE: Travel Request for Nicholas Nelson

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

I would like to follow up with you after my trip to Marion, Illinois, as required by Ethics rules. 

Who:     Nicholas Nelson, MS, RN, CEN, CPEN, TCRN, CTRN, CCRN, Project Manager, Hospital Preparedness Program (HPP)

When:   October 10-11, 2017

Where   Marion, Illinois

I was invited by the Shawnee Preparedness and Response Coalition (funded by IDPH HPP grant) to serve as a presenter for an emergency preparedness session on the Chicago Healthcare Dashboard held in Marion, Illinois on October 11, 2017.  All travel costs associated with the session including ground transportation, one nights lodging and breakfast/lunch were of no cost to the City.

Thank you,

Nicholas A. Nelson, MS, RN, CEN, CPEN, TCRN, CTRN, CCRN, NRP

Project Manager, Hospital Preparedness Program

Chicago Department of Public Health

